
PS&H Managing Partner Howard Merten Elected to
Roger Williams University Board of Trustees

Partridge Snow & Hahn Managing Partner, Howard Merten, was recently elected to serve on the Board of
Trustees at Roger Williams University (RWU) by a unanimous vote among the voting Board.

Howard commented, “Roger Williams University is a vibrant place and an extremely valuable resource to
Rhode Island. I am looking forward to working with an incredible board and our recently appointed and
energetic President, Ioannis Miaoulis, to move the mission of the University forward.”

RWU takes pride in the diversity among their board members in terms of their geographical locations,
backgrounds and interests. This diverse group is beneficial to the university, as each of the Board members
also serve on individual committees bringing a deeper understanding of each specific area back to the wider
board.

For a full list of the current Board of Trustees at RWU visit https://www.rwu.edu/who-we-are/administration-and-
governance.
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